SPECIAL JOINT WORKSHOP MINUTES May 29, 2019

MINUTES OF JOINT WORKSHOP WITH BASTROP COUNCIL AND
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION

May 29, 2019

The Bastrop City Council and Planning and Zoning Commission met in a Joint Workshop Meeting
on Wednesday, May 29, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. at the Bastrop City Hall Council Chambers, located
at 1311 Chestnut Street, Bastrop, Texas. Members present for the Bastrop City Council were:
Mayor Schroeder, Mayor Pro Tem Nelson and Council Members Ennis, Rogers and Peterson.
Officers present were: City Manager, Lynda Humble, City Secretary, Ann Franklin and City
Attorney, Alan Bojorquez. Members present for the Planning and Zoning Commission were:
Debbie Moore, Cheryl Lee, Tom Dawson, Richard Gartman, Cynthia Meyer, Greg Sherry, and
Pablo Serna. Staff Liaison, Planning and Zoning Director, Matt Jones.

CALL TO ORDER

a. Mayor Schroeder called the meeting of the Bastrop City Council to order with a
quorum being present at 6:00 p.m. Council Member Deborah Jones arrived at 6:03
p.m.

b. Planning and Zoning—Chair, Debbie Moore called the meeting of the Planning and
Zoning Commission to order with a quorum being present at 6:00 p.m. Board Member
Matt Lassen arrived at 6:01 p.m. Board Member Patrick Connell was absent.

WORKSHOP SESSION

2A. Discussion on Bastrop Building Block Codes with Matt Lewis.
Presentation was made by Matt Lewis, CEO, Simplecity Design and Planning
and Zoning Director, Matt Jones.

2B. Discuss Bastrop Building Block Code Schedule and Policy Review Process/Expectations
from City Council to Planning & Zoning Commission.
Presentation was made by Matt Lewis, CEO, Simplecity Design and Planning
and Zoning Director, Matt Jones.

ADJOURNMENT

Mayor Schroeder adjourned the Bastrop City Council meeting at 7:56 p.m. without
objection.

Chair, Debbie Moore adjourned the Planning and Zoning Commission meeting at 7:56
p.m. without objection.
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SPECIAL JOINT WORKSHOP MINUTES May 29, 2019

The Minutes were approved on June 11, 2019, by Mayor Pro Tem Nelson’s motion, Council
Member Jones’ second. The motion was approved on a 5-0 vote.



